
MANSFIELD DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
 

NOTICE OF REVIEW FOR A PREMISES LICENCES 
 

Notice is hereby given that: Nottinghamshire Police 
 
Has applied to the Licensing Authority at Mansfield District Council to review a 
Premises Licence under the Licensing Act 2003. 
 
at:- Ciao Bella, 15 Nottingham Road, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire. 
 NG18 1BW 
 
The grounds for the application for review are: 
 

1. Failed test purchases for underage sale of alcohol.  On two 
occasions in a two-month period staff members allowed a person 
under the age of 18 to purchase alcohol without asking them for ID.  

2. The Police have concerns that the management of the premises is 
undermining the licensing objective;  

 ‘The Protection of Children from Harm’ 
 
Full details of the application can be viewed at Mansfield District Council 
Offices between the hours of 9 a.m. to 4.30 p.m. Monday to Friday. 
 
Any person or responsible authority wishing to make representation regarding 
this application must do so in writing by the following date: 
 
21st December 2022 
 
To: Licensing Department, Mansfield District Council,  Civic Centre,   
 Chesterfield Road South, Mansfield, Nottinghamshire, NG19 7BH 
 
 Tel:01623 463181/463388 
 e-mail: licensing@mansfield.gov.uk  
 
Representations received in response to this application will ordinarily be 
made available for public inspection, including disclosure to the applicant and 
any relevant responsible authority unless agreed otherwise. Representations 
must relate to one or more of the licensing objectives (namely crime and 
disorder, public nuisance, public safety or protection of children form harm.) 
 
It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in connection 
with an application and the maximum fine of £5,000 (level 5) is liable on 
summary conviction for the offence. 
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